
 

 

 
 
10 February 10, 2022 
 
Future Technologies Activity in Moldova 
Funded by USAID and Sweden 
Maria Cebotari Str, 55 
Chisinau, Moldova 
 
Subject: Recommendation Letter for QUBO Communications 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
On behalf of the Future Technologies Activity (FTA), implemented by Chemonics 
International Inc. and financed by the United States Agency for International Development 
(USAID) and Sweden, I would like to thank QUBO Communications for their high-quality 
work providing communications and PR services for the Future Technologies Activity. The 
QUBO team provided excellent support for high profile events in December 2021 including 
the FTA launch event – attended by Prime Minister Natalia Gavrilita, USAID Administrator 
Samantha Power, and dozens of high-level individuals from the public and private sector – 
and the Mediacor soft launch event, also attended by Administrator Power, the 
Ambassadors from Sweden and the UK, Ministers of Culture and Education and Research, 
and other guests. 
 
These events were designed to raise the visibility of FTA and its goals; QUBO’s PR and 
outreach work was essential in making them a success and publicizing them widely. FTA has 
been able to build significant traction on social and traditional media, building on these 
initial launch events, which would not have been possible without QUBO’s support. 
 
We would recommend QUBO Communications’ services without reservation to others, and 
we look forward to future opportunities to work with the team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Elizabeth Fustos 
Deputy Chief of Party 
Future Technologies Activity in Moldova 
Funded by USAID and Sweden 
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